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Public Notice 

 
An Ordinary Meeting of the Parish Council will be held on  
 

Friday 4th April 2025 at 7pm in the Skeeby Jubilee 
Village Hall 

 
This was postponed from Thursday 27th March 2025. 

 
At 6:50pm there will be an open public speaking 
session for 10 minutes before the starts at 7pm 

  
Members of the public and Press may attend all Council meetings as 
observers only. 
 
Should any member of the public wish to speak at a Council meeting, they 
must contact the Clerk at least 7 days prior to the meeting for the item to be 
added to the agenda. 

 
Nadine Dudman 

Clerk to Skeeby Parish Council 
31st March 2025 

clerk@skeeby-pc.gov.uk 
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